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August 22, 2014

Jerry T. Miller, District 19 Council Member
601 W. Jefferson Street
Louisville, KY 40202

RE: Beckley Woods Annexation

Dear Council Member Miller,

The City of Middletown Commission approved the intent to annex ordinance for the

neighborhood known as Beckley Woods at its meeting last night, which was held immediately after the

required public hearing. As you know the Beckley Woods Home Owners Association asked to be

annexed into the City of Middletown and they collected over 80% signed consents for annexation.

The City of Middletown followed the procedure passed by Louisville Metro Council for

annexation proposals. The required public meeting was held last night, after certified notice to all

owners in Beckley Woods. | am attaching the following for your review:

1. The Intent to Annex Ordinance.

The newspaper notification of public hearing.

The Certification Affidavit of the City of Middletown clerk acknowledging service to all
affected property owners.

The signed consents showing over 80% approval for annexation along with a graphic

representation of the physical location of approvals.



5. Surveyor’s map of the annexation area.
6. Metes and Bounds description of proposed annexation.
| understand that you will submit this letter and attachments to Metro Council for its
consideration. Please, let me know if you need anything else from the City of Middletown. We stand
ready to provide any information that Metro Louisville needs to see to consider this request for

annexation. Please call me with any questions or requests at (502) 587-6901.




